
Rivermead Residents Committee Meeting, 21st August 2017 
 
Present: Pam (Chair), Gill, Marie, Tim, Julian and Louise 
(notes) 
Apologies: Marilyn  
 
Main Points of the meeting: 
 

 Daz and Tony have now left. A temporary caretaker- 

Andrew is currently in place and it is hoped a gardener/ 

handyman to support Andrew will be hired shortly.  
 

 The riverside garden has now reopened (with the dangerous 

area fenced off).  
 

 The car park markings have recently been re painted.  
 

 Should anyone have water backing up in their sinks or 

showers please see Andrew who has some solution to put 

down drains.  
 

 It is recommended that some doors are upgraded in order to 

offer better protection in the event of a fire. More 

information on this will follow. Fire safety will be an agenda 

item at the AGM meeting, following Freshwater looking 

into this in light of the Grenfell Tower fire.  
 

 Communication with residents will be improved and a letter 

will be sent by Freshwater informing residents of recent 

changes that have taken place. 
 

 The AGM will take place on 30th October, 7:30pm at the 

beaches (tbc), all welcome.  

 
 
 
 


